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3 YEAR OLD CAT 
short hair, spayed, 
de-clawed, white 
w/tan striped tail & 
tan spots on head 
& back. Answers 

to Dana. Last seen 
in Elmhurst. 

Large reward. 
570-842-4628 
570-241-8230 

HAND TRUCK 
Lehman/Dallas Area 
on 2/2. REWARD. 

570-237-7409 

  

  

  

135 Legals/ 
Public Notices 

Al TICE 

Pursuant to the 
“Surface Mining 
Conservation Act” 
and the “Clean 
Streams Law” 
notice is hereby 
given that Mineral 
Reclamation, LLC, 
30 Market Street, 
Pittston, PA, 18640, 
has made applica- 
tion to the Pennsyl- 
vania Department of 
Environmental Pro- 
tection (DEP) to 
remove coal refuse 
material within ten 
feet (10°) of an 
unnamed tributary 
to Warrior Creek. 
The stream 
encroachment 
activities consist of 
removing coal 
refuse material that 
has washed/over- 
flowed adjacent to a 
small dam area. 
The area is roughly 
eight hundred feet 
(800°) along the 
wash area. The 
mine site is an exist- 
ing permit and is 
located in Hanover 
Twp., Luzerne 
County. A copy of 
the stream 
encroachment vari- 
ance correction is 
available at the 
Luzerne County 
Conservation Dis- 
trict, 485 Smiths 
Pond Road, Shaver- 
town, PA, 18708. 
Written comments, 
objections, or a 
request for public 
hearing or informal 
conference may be 
submitted to the 
DEP, Pottsville Dis- 
trict Mining Office, 5 
West Laurel Bivd., 
Pottsville, PA, 17901, 
by March 3, 2009 
and must include 
the persons name, 
address, phone 
number and a brief 
statement as to the 
nature of the objec- 
tion(s). 

150 Special Notices 

FW TO 
A financially secure 
loving family hope to 
adopt your precious 
baby. We will. pro- 
vide a wonderful 
home with a lifetime 
of love & happiness. 

Susan & Patrick 
1-877-432-5761 
EXPENSES PAID 

LINE UP 
A GREAT DEAL... 
IN CLASSIFIED! 
Looking for the right deal 
on an automobile? 
Turn to classified. 
It's a showroom in print! 
Classified’s got 
the directions! 
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ACURA ‘04 MDX 
Touring, leather 
interior, 6 disc Bose 
stereo system. Tire 
pressure monitoring 
system, loaded, 
Pearl white, seats 7, 
excellent condition 
LOW miles 20,800, 1 
owner $20,500 or 
best offer. 
1-908-644-9658 

  

EW TOO 
ATTORNEY 

COLLEEN METROKA 
Bankruptcy $495 
FREE CONSULTATION 
570-592-4796 
  

Bankruptcy $495 
Guaranteed Low Fees 

.BkyLaw.net 
Atty Kurlancheek 
825-5252 W-B 
  

  

Cheating Spouse? 
Find out the truth. 
Licensed private 

investigator special- 
izing in marital situ- 
ations. Call 

Investigations 
570-983-6649 
  

Atty. Kurlancheek 
800-324-9748 W-B 
  

DUI 
All Criminal Matters 

Free Consultation 
Atty. Chris O'Donnell 

570-270-3080 
  

SOCIAL SECURITY 
DISABILITY 

Free Consultation. 
Contact Atty. Sherry 

Dalessandro, 
570-823-9006 

  

  

ATVs/Dune 
Buggies 

HONDA ‘06 430 
hours/miles, 

et! w/ extras, 
full skid, Houser 
stem & A arms, GT 
Thunder suspen- 
sion, White Bros 
pipe, AC nerfs, 
Hiper wheels 
w/GNCC holeshots, 
$4250 firm 

570-674-7905 

SUZUKI "00 
QUAD MASTER 
4x4, auto, 520 

miles, winch, heat- 
ed grips. $4,650. 
570-239-2877 

  

  

  

409 Autos under 
$5000 

MERCEDES-BENZ 
‘84 300 SEL 

RUNS LIKE A DREAW 
201K, new brake 
system, exhaust. 
Good engine, trans- 
mission & body. 
Blue w/palomino 
leather interior. Gas 
engine. 

NADA retail 
$8400, will sell 

for $1995. 
Call 

(570)842-9829 

MERCURY '97 
SABLE LS 

Power steering and 
brakes, automatic, 

AC, CD player, 
excellent tires, 

recent engine work, 
140,000 miles. Runs 
excellent. $2500. 
Call 570-613-0390 

  

  

  

412 Autos for Sale 
  

  

MAKE YOUR 
AD STAND 

OUT! 
Add this Cupid 

to your ad 

in February 
for only $2 

(Businesses $5) 
Watch the 

Classified section 
for upcoming . 
reader contest 

details. 
Call 570-829-7130 
to place your ad   today! 

MAKE YOUR 
AD STAND 

OUT! 
Add this Cupid 

to your ad 
in February 

for only $2 
(Businesses $5) 

Watch the 

Classified section 
for upcoming 
reader contest 

details. 

Call 570-829-7130 
to place your ad 

today! 

i 
  

AUDI ‘00 QUATTRO 
A6 Dual Turbo AWD. 
All luxury & safety 
options, sunroof, 
cruise control. 
97,000 miles. 

$8,500. 
570-239-0165 

AUDI 00 TT 
4 cylinder turbo. 5 
speed, heated 
seats, Bose 6 CD 
changer, 99K miles, 
excellent condition. 
$10,200. Call Thurs- 
days through Sun- 
days 570-288-7249 

AUDI 00 TT 
52,480 Miles, 1.8L 

Turbo V4, 17” 
wheels, Heated 

seats. 6 CD 
changer, Front 

wheel drive. $12,800 
570-239-4748 

AUDI ‘01 Ab 
2.7 T quattro, dark 
gray with tan leather 
interior, automatic 
transmission, 
135,000 highway 
miles, fully loaded, 
well maintained, 
$7900 

570-675-3808 

AUDI 01 $4 
6 cylinder turbo, 6 
speed manual, 
heated leather 

seats. Boise stereo, 
6CD changer & sun 
roof, 73K $14,000. 

570-696-3596 

AUDI *01 TT 
Black with leather 
interior. 51k miles, 
Very good condition, 
5 speed, All Power, 
6 CD changer, 
Bose Stereo Sys- 
tem, $12,900 

570-881-9094 

AUDI 02 TT 
Coupe Quatro. All 
wheel drive, 6 
speed, metallic 
blue, gray leather 
interior, 42K miles, 
new brakes/tires, 
BOSE premium 
sound. Loaded. 
Excellent condition. 

$15,500. 
570-606-6044 

AUDI 05 A 
Fully loaded. 

Excellent condition. 
36,000 miles. 

$24,000. 
570-704-9446 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

BEN'S AUTO SALES 
SRC CAE =H oX 
INCE Ta Te gato To IES] 
570-822-7359 

SAVE! SAVE! SAVE! 

‘07 Forenza $7,995 

‘07 Spectra EX $8,495 

‘07 HHR 27K $10,995 

‘04 Explorer 44 $9,995 

‘04 Escape 4x4 $9,995 

‘03 Tribute 4x4 $9,995 

‘03 Vue 4x4 $9,995 

‘O5Ranger4cyl $6,995 

BMW ‘02 3301 
43,000 miles, black, 
tan leather heated 
seats, moonroof, all 
power, air bags, 

keyless entry, ipod 
ready, security. 

Newly inspected & 
oil 

  

  

. $15, 
570-540-6767 

BMW 03 74 
2.5 liter engine, 
Merlot with beige 
power top. Leather 

interior, cruise, 
& transferrable 
maintenance 
plan good to 

04-01-09. 9,200K . 
Asking $19,500. 
570-356-2958 

BAW 04 
35K] (AWD) 

new tires, 4 door, 
silver/blue with tan 
interior. excellent 
condition, garage 

kept. Call 
570-401-4607 

BMW ‘04 
CONVERTIBLE 325CI 
Metallic blue. 64k 
miles. Excellent 

condition. $24,800. 
570-466-9700 

BMW ‘04 M3 
GORGEOUS SIL- 
VER/GRAY M3 Con- 
vertible w/SMG 
transmission and 
Imola red leather 
fully loaded highway 
miles w/ no acci- 
dents and one over: 

  

  

  

  

Garage Kept 
65,000K, Asking 
$24,995 

570-740-1159 

BMW 05 325 X 
Black exterior, 

black leather interi- 
or. Includes: Premi- 
um package, Sports 
package, all wheel 
drive, 46,000 miles, 
many upgrades, 

$23,500. 

  

570-693-4876 

BMW 05 643 
Black convertible. 
Leather seats, 
fully loaded. 

$39,900, negotiable 
610-392-4509 

BMW “93 3253 IC 
Convertible, 
Metallic Green 

Exterior and Tan 
interior, 5 Speed 
Transmission, 

Heated Seats. 2nd 
Owner, 66k Miles. 
Excellent Condition, 
Garage Kept, 
Excellent Gas 

Mileage. Carfax 
available. $9,995 
or trade for SUV or 
other. Beautiful / 

Fun Car. 
570-388-6669 

LOM 98 140 IL 
automatic, 

thor loaded, 
dark green with tan 
interior, garage 
kept, very good 
condition, 107,000 
miles, $8,000, ask 
for Keith from 8 to 6, 

570-675-0468 

  

  

  

CHEVROLET 
‘06 CORVETTE 
CONVERTIBLE 
Silver beauty, 1 
Owner, Museum 

quality. 2,900 
miles, 6 speed. All 
possible options 
including Naviga- 
tion, Power top. 

New, paid $62,000 
Must sell $54,500 
570-299-9370 

CHEVROLET ‘73 
CORVETTE 

Yellow, very good 
condition. 73,000 
miles, new rebuilt 
engine, $8,000. 
570-824-6887 or 
570-793-9390 

CHEVROLET ‘73 IMPALA 
47K, 4 door, hard- 

top, New master cyl 
& starter, water 

pump, front shocks, 
air adjustable rear 
shocks + heat core. 

Drive anywhere. 
$2600 

570-793-4398 

      

  

  

  

BUICK ‘00 
PARK AVENUE 

4 door. Great 
Condition. 
70K miles 
$6,295! 

570-654-6329 
or 570-510-4600 

CADILLAC ‘02 DEVILLE 
Dark blue interior & 
exterior. 58K miles, 
engine under war- 
ranty. $8,900 or 

best offer. 
570-971-7838 
Williamsport 

CADILLAC ‘05 SRX 
Luxury package, 
panoramic sun roof, 
all wheel drive, 32K, 
remainder of factory 
warranty 7/09, silver 
with grey leather 
interior. Third row 
seating. $19,000. 

570-592-7925 

CADILLAC ‘05 STS-4 
Norstar, V8, touch 
screen navigation, 
AWD, on-star & XM 

radio, heated & 
cooled seats, 46K, 
New tires & 4 new 
snow tires. Silver, 

original MSRP 
$63,000 +. Mint 

condition. Reduced 
$21,800. 

570-237-5411 

          

  

  

  

  

CHEVROLET '79 
CORVETTE MODEL L 48 
75k miles, Auto, 
Inspected.New 

parts. Runs & looks 
great! Needs TLC! 

$5,900.     570-746-4082 

CHEVY 00 CAVALIER 
4 door, automatic, 
a/c, cd, 101,000 
miles, Looks & Runs 
Great $3195 

(570)868-3914 
Dealer 

CHEVY ‘03 IMPALA 
63,000 miles, auto, 
4 door, all power, 
ABS, A/C, Silver with 
grey interior. 
$7,500. Please call 

(570)687-2239 

CHEVY ‘05 COBALT 
Sedan, silver, good 
condition. 41k miles. 
Cruise, air, power 

brakes, door 
locks, steering, & 
windows. $8,600. 

570-779-5218 

[ CHEVY "05 
CORVETTE 
Auto, 20K, 

ON STAR, 400 

HP/28 MPG. 

RED WITH GLASS 
TOP. CASMIER 

LEATHER. 
Paid $53,200. 

Sale $35,900. 
570-417-0179 

  

  

  

    
  

CADILLAC ‘91 
ELDORADO 

excellent condition, 
garage kept, never 
in snow, 43,000 
original miles, red 
with black rag top, 
black leather interi- 
or, REAL BEAUTY. 
$4495 or best offer. 

570-655-3930 

CADILLAC "93 
ELDORADO 

2 door, Cham- 
pagne/ light gold 

/beige leather, 80k 
miles, inspected, all 
power options, new 
tires, front brakes, 
rebuilt transmission, 

well maintained. 
Garage kept, 
$1,995. Very 
negotiable. 

570-655-5059 
leave message. 

CHEVROLET “00 
CAVALIER 

Sedan, Excellent 
condition, $3,800. 
Call 570-714-4168 

after 5 pm 

CHEVROLET ‘02 CAMARO 
35th Anniversary 
Edition. V6, auto, 
44k miles, black 
with black leather 
interior, chrome 
wheels, power 
options. Great 

condition. $6,500 
570-331-2218 

  

  

  

  

CHEVROLET ‘02 
CAVALIER 

4 cylinder, 2.2 liter, 
A/C, power steer- 
ing, Dual front air 
bags, ABS, Stereo 

CD. Tilt wheel. 
119,300K . $4,950 

(570) 831-5107 

CHEVROLET 04 
IMPALA 

43K miles, all 
power, keyless, 

excellent condition, 
auto, 3.4 liter 

engine, $10,000. 
570-824-8444 

  

    CHEVROLET ‘72 
PICKUP 

CUSTOM 10 
Four wheel drive, 

350. $5,500 

STII T36   
CHEVY “06 AVEQ LS 

Red, 4 door sedan 
Front wheel drive, 
standard equipment 
& safety options, 4 
speed auto, air, 
power steering, 
windows, tilt, AM/ 
FM stereo, dual 
front & side air 
bags, 4 wheel ABS 
braking. 24k miles. 
Excellent condition. 
$8,500. 
570-823-1686 

  

  

CHEVY ‘06 AVEO 
LT Hatchback, Blue, 
Auto., 37,000 miles, 
all power, CD, 
Moonroof, alloys, 
spoiler, book price - 
$11,000; asking 

$8,500 
(570)954-6680 

CHEVY ‘06 EQUINOX LT 
Red, All wheel drive, 
sun roof, A/C, All 
power, Only 15,600 
miles, Excellent 
condition, $16,200. 

570-868-8590 

CHEVY "06 
TRAILBLAZER 
Light blue/ silver. 
11,000 miles. Moon 
roof, cloth running 
board, owner ex- 
tras such as remote 
start and tinted win- 
dows - $25,000 or 
best offer. Call 
570-905-4230 

  

  

  

  

CHEVY ‘08 COBALT 
Blue Metallic, 2 door 
LT coupe, rear spoil- 
er, auto, remote 
starter, mp3, all 
power, CD, ABS, 5 
year warranty, 10K 
miles. $12,000 or 
best offer 

(570)362-8122   

CHEVY ‘08 COBALT 
Coupe, 4,500 miles. 
2.2 liter, 32 MPG, 1 
owner, $14,000 
negotiable. White, 
auto., perfect condi- 
tion. 570-785-4444 

CHEVY ‘84 CORVETTE 
  

Ground effects, 
excellent condition, 
65K miles; New 
Leather Seats; 
Appraised at 
$15,500; Asking 
$10,900. Gas 
Mileage: 16-22 MPG 

570-823-3425 
revreg@ptd.net 

FORD 03 
THUNDERBIRD 

Convertible/ Hard 
Top, Red with 
matching 2 tone 
leather, 26,000 

miles, V8. $21,900 
negotiable. 

570-760-2295 

FORD ‘04 TAURUS SE 
MOVING Must SELL! 

55k miles, new 
tires, recently 

serviced, V6, 3.0 
liter, auto. $6,900. 
262-327-1622 or 
570-328-2567 

  

LEXUS *97 ES 300 
4 door sedan, black/ 
black leather, 
garage kept, 1 
owner, exceptional 
condition. Full 
power seats, locks, 
windows, and sun- 
roof. FWD, V6, A/C, 
CD, Anti-Lock, Air 
Bags & Dealer 
installed Lexus 
Remote Control 
Engine Starter. Just 
tuned, inspected, oil 
changed, and 
detailed. 83,100 
miles, $8,495 or 
best offer. Call 

570-362-1908 
  

CHEVY ‘93 CAPRICE 
runs well, no 
rust, clean, 
123K miles, 

studded snows. 
$1500 firm 

570-407-4541 

CHEVY ‘97 C5 
CORVETTE 

Black with black 
interior. 32,500 
miles. Recently 
serviced, brand new 
tires, covered & 
garage kept. Runs & 
looks great. $19,500 
neg. 570-332-3678 

CHEVY ‘98 CAMARO 
Red, with factory 

      

  

ground effects, 
87000 miles, 6 
speed manual, 
leather interior, t- 
tops, custom 
wheels, cd player, 
all power. A/C, 
$9000, negotiable 

570-639-1052 

CHRYSLER ‘01 
Sebring Convert- 
ible LX, White with 
black top, 57,000 
miles, excellent 
condition. $6,700 

570-406-2867 

CHRYSLER ‘03 
PT CRUISER 

2.4 Turbo Convert- 
ible. Cream colored 
body, black top. 
70,000 miles, excel- 
lent condition, ask- 
ing $12,500 

570-674-5504 

CHRYSLER ‘05 SEBRING 
Touring edition. Sap- 

  

  

  

phire blue, 35K 
miles, excellent 
condition, alloy 
wheel. Power win- 
dows, CD player. 
$9,100 

570-574-8774 

CHRYSLER ‘06 
300C HEM 

Light green, 18,000 
miles, loaded, 

leather, wood trim, 
$24,000. 

570-222-4960 
leave message 

CHRYSLER ‘07 PT 
Cruiser Convertible 
Black top, cream 
color, 3,000 miles, 
garage kept. Asking 
$11,000. 570-735- 
4916 / 570-417-4713 

CHRYSLER ‘93 
LEBARON 

Green 2 door Con- 

  

  

  

vertible. Inspected. 
Tan color canvas 
top. Runs very 
good. Asking $2700, 
must sell. Taking 
serious offers. 

570-604-1118 

CHRYSLER ‘99 
Sebring Convertible, 

JXI Limited, Gold 
with black top, 75k, 
New timing belt, 
water pump, All 

Power, ABS, 
Leather, 6 Disc CD, 
Runs Well, $4100 
570-451-0510 

  

  

FORD ‘66 
MUSTANG COUPE 
Many New parts. 

$3,000. 
570-760-4648 

FORD ‘95 F250 
5.8L, V8, 175K 
miles, 4wd, manual. 
$2000 or best offer. 

FORD ‘94 F130 
5.0L, 4wd, auto, V8, 
160K miles, $2000 
negotiable. 

570-239-3882 

FORD ‘95 MUSTANG GT 
Red / black 
interior, 5.0L, 

5 speed. Mach 
460 stereo. Excel- 

lent condition. 
THINK SPRING! 
$7,900 or 
best offer 

570-237-2412 

GMC ‘06 ENVOY XL 
Must Sell! 

Like new condition. 
36,000 easy high- 
way miles. 4WD, 
3rd row seat. 6 
cylinder. Power 

windows and doors, 
Luggage rack, tow- 
ing package. CD 
Rear climate con- 

trol. $17,500 
570-474-9647 

GMC 91 SUBURBAN 
SLE, 9 passenger, 
3/4 ton, excellent 
condition, motor 
and transmission 
under warranty, 
MUST SEE, 
Reduced to $5000 

570-488-6145 

HONDA ‘04 ELEMENT 
EX, Good Gas 
Mileage, FWD, Auto. 
65K miles, A/C, CD 
player, $9800 or 
best offer 

570-474-6428 

HONDA ‘03 CIVIC 
5 speed, air condi- 
tioning, runs excel- 
lent, 38 mpg. $8700 

570-868-3490 
570-441-1312 

HONDA ‘06 ACCORD EX 
Auto., sunroof, alloy 
wheels, 27K miles, 
silver with black 

cloth, new Blizzaks, 
$16,990. Call after 

5 pm. 570-477-2677 

HONDA 07 CIVIC EX 
33K miles, 5 speed 
manual coupe. 1 
owner, sunroof, 

excellent condition. 
$14,995. Call after 
6pm 570-477-4777 

HYUNDAI ‘06 AZERA 
Beautiful limited 

edition. 1 year old. 
Blue, alloy wheels, 
sun roof, leather, all 
options, excellent 
condition, garage 
kept. Must see! 

$25,000. 
570-675-0762 

JEEP “02 LIBERTY 
Limited fully 

loaded, black,140k 
miles, ski/bike rack. 

$4995 
(570)561-2522 

  

  

      

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

DODGE ‘00 INTREPID 
Silver, excellent 
condition. 1 owner, 
power windows & 
locks, air. 22,900 
miles. very good 
gas mileage. 
$6,500. Please Call 

570-655-6290 
570-332-0011 

DODGE ‘08 CALIBER 
amazing on gas, 

garage kept, under 
warranty, must sell. 

$12,200 
(570)561-2522 

FORD ‘01 MUSTANG 
GT 

5-speed, 45K miles, 
Flowmaster exhaust 

  

  

Pony wheels, blue, 
two-tone graphite 
leather interior, 
Excellent condition. 
Book value $11,925, 
sell for $11,500. 
Call 570-675-9481 

FORD ‘02 WINDSTAR 
LX, Silver, 86,000 
miles, good condi- 
tion, new all season 
tires, great family 

  

vehicle. Priced to 
sell at KBB Value - 
$5500. 

570-674-9739 

FORD ‘04 MUSTANG 
Mach I. V8, Auto., 

1,200K, all options, 
show room 

condition. Call for 
info.Taking offers. 
Serious inquiries 

only. 570-636-3151 

  

JEEP 06 LIBERTY 
3.7 V6, automatic, 

Deep blue, A/C, 

Anti-theft, DVD, 

Power tint windows 

17k miles. $14,000. 
call 570-735-7316 

JEEP ‘99 CHEROKEE 
LAREDO 

Silver, air condition- 
ing, excellent condi- 
tion. $4500. 

(570)457-0087 

LEXUS ‘04 L430 
4 door sedan, 

black, with beige 
interior, chrome 

wheels, fully 
loaded, 42K miles, 
garage kept mint 
condition. $27,500 

570-510-8828 

LEXUS ‘08 RX 350 
Asking $32,900 
Like brand new, 
16,100 miles, 
24mpg, AWD, 
moonroof, CD, 

Metallic paint with 
spotless tan 

leather. Best luxury 
SUV with great gas 

mileage. 
570-814-1436 

  

  

      

    LEXUS '99 RX 300 
Black, 130K, 

excellent condition, 
garage kept, dealer 
serviced. Service 
records available, 
must see $10,000 
(570)836-8872   

  

MERCEDES 
'89 420 

Immaculate. 
85,000 original 
miles. garage kept. 
Must see. $8900. 
Call 570-693-1468 

MERCEDES BENZ ‘02 
6-500 

Graphite gray/black 
leather and wood 
interior, 63K, every 
option available in 
‘02, nav, sunroof, 
grill guard, running 
boards,cd changer, 
front and rear heat- 
ed seats, etc. New 
brakes/rotors, front 
and rear Complete- 
ly serviced March 
‘08, never hit never 
painted, $33,900. 

  

570-574-9609 

MERCEDES BENZ 
'74 430 SE 
SOLID CAR! 

Interior perfect, 
exterior very good. 
Runs great! New 
tires, 68k original. 

$2,500 FIRM. 
570-885-1432 
Ask for Lee 

EW T004 
MERCEDES-BENZ 

‘02 ML320 
58k, all wheel drive, 
garage kept, hitch, 
excellent condition, 
well maintained, 
$14,900 please call 

570-674-5504 

MERCEDES-BENZ 
02 ML500 

Black with Gray 
Interior, 1 owner, 
fully loaded, extra 
clean, 63000 miles 
$18,000 or best 
offer 570-814-3666 

MERCEDES-BENZ ‘03 
CLK430 CONVERTIBLE 
GREAT CONDITION! 
V-8 power. Auto, 
all power, heated 

seats, AMG chrome 
rims, after market 
CD with iPod & 

built-in Bluetooth. 
Triple Black. New 

tires. 78k miles. All 
MB dealer service. 
Asking $21,000. 

Call 570-840-1982 

MERCEDES-BENZ 
‘05 320 

4-matic, 1 owner, 
loaded, garage 

kept, excellent con- 
dition. 52,000 miles 

$25,500 
570-735-2775 

MERCEDES-BENZ 
91 420 SEL 

127,000 miles, auto-~ 
matic, 4 door, all 
power, CD player, 
sun roof, $4,300 

(570) 592-4994 

MERCEDES-BENZ "92 
3005L CONVERTIBLE 
Red with soft & 

hard tops, less then 
90K, excellent con- 
dition. $15,000 or 

best offer. 
570-262-5502 

MERCEDES-BENZ 
95 L500 

Convertible, with 
removable hard 
top, dark Blue, 
camel interior, 
Summer Driving 

Only, Garage Kept. 
Very Good 

Condition, No 
Accidents. Classy 

Car. $17,995 
or trade for 
SUV or other. 

570-388-6669 

MERCURY ‘02 SABLE 
Blue, Excellent con- 
dition, 115K Highway 
Miles, all power, CD, 
A/C, Cruise, $2,900 

(570)793-3576 

MERCURY ‘99 COUGAR 
Need transmission 
work. Need little 

body work. 111,000 
miles. KBB value @ 
$3000. to $3700. 

as is. $700. or best 
offer. 

570-417-5166 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

    

MERCURY ‘02 SABLE 
LS PREMIUM 

Gold Beauty, 24 
Valve V6, Leather, 
sunroof, power 
seat, windows, 
locks & mirrors. 
Adjustable pedals. 
Heated mirrors, cli- 
mate control, 6 cd 
changer, remote & 
keypad entry. Fac- 
tory Serviced, 86K 
$5,500 negotiable. 

(570)604-9936 

MERCURY ‘99 
Grand Marquis GS 
4 door, 56,300 
miles, harvest gold, 
medium parchment 
cloth interior. 
Garage kept, excel- 
lent condition, key- 
less entry. Asking 
$5150. 

(570)474-6023 

NISSAN ‘00 MAXIMA 
Manual transmis- 
sion, 5 speed, fully 
loaded, clean, good 
condition, leather, 
17” tires, 81k miles. 1 
owner. $6500. 570- 
561-2234 /646-642- 
2066 ask for Mike. 

NISSAN ‘04 350 

  

  

  

Roadster Touring 
Edition. Loaded. 
Good condition. 
18,000 miles, triple 
black, 6 speed man- 
ual transmission, 
19” black & chrome 
wheels. $24,000 or 
best offer. 

(570) 233-7044 

  

NISSAN ‘04 
MURANO SE AWD 

46,000 Miles, 
Leather, sunroof, 
Bose sound sys- 
tem, CD changer, 
VDC control, HID 
headlights, New 
tires, extended 

warranty. $19,500. 
570-760-9003 

NISSAN ‘06 SENTRA 
1.8 S, Special 
Edition, Power 

steering, brakes, 
windows & locks. 

6 CD changer. 
Excellent condition, 

43K. $12,500. 
570-881-6897 

NISSAN ‘08 
ALTIMA 23 § 

16 valve, 4 cylinder 
automatic, air, 

power windows & 
locks. 15,000 K, 
31 mpg highway, 

$19,500 
570-735-1498 

NISSAN ‘08 SENTRA 
Jade green with 
grey interior. Mint 
condition. Garage 
kept. all power + CD 
/MP3. Two 
warranty. 
miles. $13,500 or 
best offer. 

570-474-9852 

NISSAN ‘96 
PATHFINDER 

146,000 miles, 
excellent condition, 
4 wheel drive, 
power windows & 
locks, working a/c, 
ew cd/stereo, 
$2,9 
250 10-474 0191 
or 570-817-6800 

OLDSMOBILE ‘03 
ALERO 

4 door, 4 cyl., 60K 
miles, fully loaded. 

Mint condition. 
Asking $6,700. 
570-864-3600 

OLDSMOBILE ‘99 ALERO 
4 cyl., auto., CD, 
Power locks, A/C, 

cruise, traction con- 
trol, Garage kept. 
102K miles, Non 
smoker. $3,500. 
570-344-8925 

PONTIAC ‘05 VIBE 
Black, power locks 

& windows, CD, 
sunroof & A/C 

13,500 miles, 
excellent condition 

$12,990 
570-331-3220 

PONTIAC ‘69 FIREBIRD 
400 CONVERTIBLE 

Blue/white top & 
white interior. 
Recent documented 
frame-off restora- 
tion. Over $31,000 
invested. will sell 
$24,600. 

570-335-3127 

PORSCHE ‘07 BOXSTER 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

32 MPG, Power 
seats, wind stop, 
upgraded stereo, 
optional paint. Fun 
to drive, like new, 
garage kept, priced 
to sell, $37,995. 

570-497-0823 

PORSCHE ‘99 
BOXSTER 

80K miles, 5 speed, 
convertible, black, 
great shape-in & 

  

out. Must see! 
Make reasonable 
offer! 
(570)287-7191 ext.1   

SAAB ‘02 9-3 TURBO 
CONVERTIBLE 

  

Cosmic blue mica 
with blue top. Auto- 
matic, Call for list 
of features. Car 

equipped with cold 
weather package, 
also includes new 
snow tires and 
wheels. Luxury 
sports car for all 
seasons. 81K 

$11,400 or best 
offer. 

570-675-2163 

SAAB ‘05 93 
Silver, leather, new 
tires, brakes, rims, + 
original rims. Sun- 
roof, excellent con- 
dition. $9,500, 81K, 
must sell 

570-760-8556 

SAAB "95 
9000 CS 

4 cylinder, excellent 
condition, 136,000 
miles. Beige, 10 
disc CD. Service 
records $2900 
or best offer. 

570-331-7280 or 
cell 610-909-1240 

SAAB "96 9000 CSE 
Automatic, 146,000 
miles. Black/tan 

leather interior, sun 
roof, Good condi- 
tion. $3600 or best 
offer. 570-443-7157 

call after 5 p.m. 

SUBARU ‘02 FORESTER 
144,000 miles, 

  

  

  

  

cylinder, all a0: Wh 
drive, automatic, 
good condition. 
$6,500, call Dave 

(570)479-0106 

SUBARU ‘02 FORESTER 
AWD, heated seats 
& side mirrors, 6 

CD changer, 
moonroof, alloy 
wheels, 63,300 
miles, $10,600. 

Call 570-654-2925 

SUBARU “02 
FORESTER § 

Automatic, loaded. 
Excellent condition. 

173,000 miles. 
REDUCED $4,995. 
570-760-6277 

  

  

  

SUBARU ‘03 
IMPREZA WRX 

2.0 Turbo, Blue ext, 
Black cloth interior, 
48,000 miles, 18” 
Black O.Z Rally 
Wheels. 3” RSR 
Turbo Back Exhaust. 
ACT 2 Clutch, cold 
air intake, RA 
Gearsets. $17,000 

(570)852-9231 

SUBARU ‘03 
IMPREZA WRX 

2.0 Turbo, Blue ext, 
Black cloth interior, 

  

48,000 miles, 18” 
Black ©O.Z Rally 
Wheels. 3” RSR 
Turbo Back Exhaust. 
ACT 2 Clutch, cold 
air intake, RA 
Gearsets. $17,000 

(570)852-9231 

SUBARU ‘05 QUTBACK 
Blue, sedan 3.0, 

AWD, 26K, garage 
kept, new tires/ 
brakes, excellent 
condition asking 

$18,500 
570-342-7510 

SUBARU ‘05 
OUTBACK WAGON 2.51 
AWD, 5 speed, ABS, 
Air, CD. Heated 
seats, fog lights, 
cruise. Power fea- 
tures. Yakima roof 
rack, Front & side 
air bags. Good con- 
dition,103K, $8,995. 

570-736-6133 

SUBARU ‘06 B9 
TRIBECA 

AWD, Loaded, Navi- 
gation, sun roof 
white with beige 
interior. 7 passen- 
ger. 30k miles. Very 
clean car. $26,500 

570-696-3141 

SUBARU ‘07 FORESTER X 
AWD, manual 

transmission, blue 
exterior, all power, 
keyless entry, Many 

extras. Factory 
warranty, 25K miles 

$15,100. Call 
570-592-4982 

SUBARU “98 IMPREZA 
OUTBACK SPORT 

4 door, automatic, 
auto doors & win- 
dows, cd player, 
66,000 miles, great 
in snow. $5,200 

(570)881-4850 

  

  

  

  

  

 


